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Richard S. and Alyse D. Brovitz 
__________________________ 
5265 Menteth Drive 
Canandaigua, New York 14424 
 
 
 
 
February 21, 2022 
 
Zoning Board of Appeals  
Town of Canandaigua  
5440 Routes 5 and 20 West 
Canandaigua NY 14424 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
We own 5265 Menteth Drive, the property to the north of 4760 South Menteth Dr. on Menteth 
Point. The Hooker family Quisisana Trust owns 4760 South Menteth Dr. Menteth Creek 
separates our properties.  
 
Saralinda Hooker informed us that they plan to replace one of the houses on their property which 
they call the "Little House."  
 
Ms. Hooker sent us a copy of their proposed site plan and a rendering of the new house for our 
review and comment. The site plan looks great. The new Little House is very attractive and in 
keeping with the character of the lake. We are particularly pleased with the fact that it will be a 
winterized home permitting our neighbors to enjoy staying at their property during the winter 
months.  
 
We fully and enthusiastically support their application for approval. 
 
 
 
    Alyse and Richard Brovitz 


